July 17, 1973

Jeremiah Stamler, M.D.

Professor and Chairman

Dept. of Community Health
and Preventive Medicine

Room 9--105 :

Northwestern University
Medical School :

303 East Chicago Avenue

~ Chicago, Illinois 60611

Dear Jerry:

I enclose a copy of the straightforward thesis of Doug
Thorsen. I am, of course, preparing this for publication with
Ancel and colleagues. Doug will be applying to you for part
time work on your return to Chicago, and has already set up his
apartment close by the school. I hope that you will keep him
'in the family' and that someday he'll join us again, or at
least maintain his interest in preventive medicine.

Cordially,

‘Henry Blackburn
Professor and Director
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